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Dear Corbett SD 39

Thank you for submitting your Early Literacy Success School District Grant
Y2Q2 Report for the 2024-25 school year. Our ODE team has reviewed your
progress report and does not have any further questions. This email signifies
the completion of your reporting requirements for Early Literacy Success
School District Grant Y2Q2 reporting.

If you would like a copy of the report for your records you may download one
by clicking the three dots next to your institution’s name in the heading of the
sheet that you wish to export, and selecting “Export” and save in your

preferred format. This needs to be done separately for each reporting sheet.

Thank you for your continued partnership in implementing and reporting on
Early Literacy Success School District Grant funding. If you have any

additional questions, please contact your District Grant Manager or
ODE.Ell@ode.oregon.gov

Sincerely,

The Early Literacy Success School District Grant Team
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